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TIMELY WARNING — ROBBERY/AGGRAVATED ASSAULT

This information is being released in accordance with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy
and Campus Crime Statistics Act. The Clery Act requires all colleges and universities that participate in federal
financial aid programs to keep and disclose information about crime on and near their respective campuses,
including timely warnings of crimes that may represent a threat to the safety of students or employees.

Reported: Saturday/8-24-19/ 1:25 AM
Incident Location: FORT LAUDERDALE-DAVIE CAMPUS: University Park Plaza- Parking Lot

Incident: Town of Davie Police responded to a reported armed robbery at the University Park
Plaza parking lot (near Westside Regional). The victim was shot in the leg. NSU Emergency
Notification was issued and Fort Lauderdale-Davie campus was placed on lockdown while Davie
Police searched campus. All Clear was issued at 2:42 AM.

Crime Prevention: Anyone with information on this armed robbery should immediately call the
Town of Davie Police at 954-693-8200 or the NSU Public Safety Department at 954-262-8999.

e If you become a victim of crime, please contact law enforcement immediately by calling
9-1-1.

e Immediately report any suspicious person or activity to law enforcement.

e Always be alert and aware of your surroundings. This is particularly true if you are
wearing headphones and may not be able to hear someone near or behind you.

e Do not allow anyone to follow you in your residence as you enter.
e Stay in well-lighted areas, away from alleys, bushes, or entryways.
e If possible, walk with others to your destination.

e If you observe any suspicious person or activity, immediately contact law enforcement
by calling 9-1-1.

e Stay alert to your surroundings and nearby persons.
e [If You See Something, Say Something.

e [f you suspect any situation as potentially threatening to your personal safety call 9-1-1
immediately.

e For additional valuable crime prevention information visit www.nova.edu/publicsafety

This Timely Warning was prepared and distributed by the Nova Southeastern University Public Safety
Department using information available as of 8-24-19 at 5:20 AM




